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Local Asphalt Contractor Acquires Underground Utility Company 
 

MENDOTA HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA – February 1, 2022 – Bituminous Roadways, Inc. (BR), 
a local asphalt contractor, has acquired G.F. Jedlicki, Inc., an underground utility and 
excavation company in Chanhasssen, Minn. Purchasing G.F. Jedlicki expands BR’s 
capabilities and positions the company to offer more competitive pricing to their customers 
and create efficiencies in project scheduling. 
 
“I am excited to bring the G.F. Jedlicki experience and expertise into BR,” stated BR 
CEO/President Kent Peterson. “The ability to expand our capabilities will continue BR’s path 
to create a growing, enduring and successful company.”  
 
The acquisition will be effective immediately. G.F. Jedlicki employees will be merged into the 
staff at BR bringing expertise in heavy highway underground utility work, sewer and water 
construction, and building/site excavation and preparation.   
 
Bituminous Roadways, Inc. has been in business for more than 75 years with a mission of 
providing superior asphalt pavement solutions to our customers. Core competencies range 
from commercial asphalt production, installation, paving, repair and patching to concrete 
and cracksealing, and now utility work. Projects include roadways and highways, parking 
lots, trails and pathways, outdoor athletic surfaces, and more. The corporate headquarters 
is located at 1520 Commerce Dr., Mendota Heights, Minn. For more information, visit 
www.bitroads.com. 
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